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Ask your counselor when college representatives will be visiting your school.

Make a list of college features that interest you after researching them online
and talking with family, friends, college grads, teachers, and counselors.

Research financial aid with your family at StudentAid.ed.gov

Affording Viterbo: www.viterbo.edu/affordingviterbo

Have a meeting with your counselor and family to discuss ways to improve

your college preparations and to help with your college selection process.

Register for AP exams (if applicable), which are administered in May.

Consider seeking out free ACT/SAT preparation tools and practice tests.

Register in advance for the ACT, SAT, or both.

Most students take a standardized test in the spring of junior year. Students are
able to retake these exams. Viterbo will use your best score for admission and
scholarship consideration.

Create a list of colleges you are interested in and start researching them.

Summer before senior year: visit colleges.

Finish the year strong for college admission reviews. You should start
applying to colleges the fall of your senior year.
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